
2017 Honorary Life Membership Recipient 
 

Michelle Riley 
  
 
 
This year's committee feels that there is one volunteer within our community 
who goes above and beyond the duties of a volunteer on regular basis. A 
volunteer who not only does anything she is asked, but does a lot of things 
without even asking. This volunteer knows the ins and outs of the building like 
no other, and has been at Newcastle for 9 years now.  Some kids mistake her 
for an EA and many new parents think she is an employee due to her 
knowledge, the fact that she is always around, and is always busy working on 
something. We are delighted to present Michelle Riley with Newcastle 
Elementary PTSA’s first ever Honorary Life Membership Award.  
 
This award is presented to an individual who has made a significant 
contribution to the growth and development of PTA through countless hours 
and many years of dedication and service to the school and community. This 
special recognition is a PTA’s “thank you” to those people for their tremendous 
gift of time, effort, and their strong belief in, work with, and support of PTA. 
 
Michelle Riley perfectly embodies all attributes of this award. Her dedication 
and never ending kindness is an inspiration for all around her. Her 
commitment to promote and support the Newcastle Elementary PTSA combined 
with her unwavering spirit of volunteerism is remarkable.  In the history of our 
school, there is no one who has spent more time on the PTSA Executive Board, 
than Michelle. Her decisions are always made with the best interest of our 
children in mind and we can’t thank her enough for the countless hours she 
has given. 
 
Newcastle is very fortunate to have such an outstanding and dedicated 
volunteer. We are proud to honor Michelle Riley as our 2017 Honorary Life 
Membership recipient and hope you will join us in congratulating her! 
 
 
	
  


